Cork University Hospital,
Wilton,

Cork.

Ireland.

Telephone: 021 — 4922473
Fax: 021 — 4342690
Date: 18" June 2019

PQ—22955/19

Deputy Micheal Martin
Dail Eireann

Lemster House

Kildare Street

Dublin 2

“To ask the Minister for Health the reason another consultant has not been allocated to the diabetic adult
services team in Cork University Hospital in view of the fact that one consultant clinic is closed to new
patients; and if he will make a statement on the matter”

Dear Deputy Martin

The Health Service Executive has been requested to reply directly to you in the context of the above
Parliamentary Question which you submitted to the Minister for Health for response. T have examined the
matter and the following outlines the position.

There is currently 1 WTE Consultant Diabetic Physician going through the recruitment process. The post will
be shared with the Cork University Maternity Hospital.

I trust this information is of assistance to you but should you have any further queries please do not hesitate to
contact me.

Yours sincerely,
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’A'\McNamara/ |
Chief Executive Officer




